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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, 13th February  2006

Question No. 5
QUESTION: Councillor Jim Daly
“ To ask the Manager to report to the Council on the success of his efforts to ensure the recycling of Christmas Trees”
REPLY:

In 2005/06 the Council provided 22 locations strategically spread throughout the County where Christmas trees could be deposited for collection, shredding and composting. 

In general, as in previous years this service works well. However, a number of locations where trees can be deposited requires examination because of the deliberate vandalism to sites by the burning of the trees.  The Council is sensitive to the representations of residents adjacent to sites where vandalism occurs and if the consensus is that a particular site should be discontinued as a location it will be omitted from the list for next year.
The question of retaining or discontinuing with sites in 2007 will be considered when the locations list is being compiled in November 2006 and the Members will be informed.

